
Navigate News

Part-time faculty now have access to a comprehensive student
overview via the student snapshot in the advising hub. This
includes self-service notes, degree plans, communication
history, interactions, and current/upcoming course schedules.
Log in to the CCCC portal to access the advising hub. To learn
more about the student snapshot: 

Accessing the Advising Hub: Part-Time Faculty
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Please review spring semester grade alert dates to prioritize timely grade updates.
Establishing these dates emphasizes the importance of maintaining accurate grades
before alerts are sent, ensuring their accuracy. The goal is to keep faculty and staff well
prepared and informed by providing these dates in advance. While these dates set a
schedule for grade concern alerts, faculty can still initiate alerts for specific students as
needed.

For further assistance, questions, or comments, feel free to reach out to Megan Burgess at mferg264@cccc.edu.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/12BgcmN6kd5juHDyBVmJyGqBy7IdVbHjE/view?usp=sharing

